
        Greenwell Point Public School 
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                                      School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
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PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                  29th July, 2019                                                    Term 3  Week 2 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

July 

30 150th Celebrations 
Meeting 

 

August 

2 Book Club Due  

6 P & C Meeting 

9 District Athletics 

         Science Excursion 

13 Christina Anu Excursion 

19-23 Book Fair Week 

23      Assembly, Grandpar-
ents Day & BBQ Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

A wonderful first week back was had by all with students participating in NAIDOC 

Week celebrations and video conferences. Kindergarten also celebrated their first 

100 days of school by having a ‘100 Day Party’ with activities centred around count-

ing and grouping items to 100, dressing up in clothing from 100 years ago and eating 

some amazing party foods! Thank you to all of those that contributed on the day. I 

know kindergarten loved it. 
 

Last week we started our find a ‘Golden Ticket’ competition in the library and I am 

pleased to say library borrowing has gone up significantly and 2 tickets have already 

been located. There are 38 more tickets to find, so please remind your children to 

pack their library bags. Just a reminder that classes 5/6W and 2/3G borrowing day is 

Wednesday, KB and 1B on Thursday and 3/4B ‘s borrowing day is Friday. 
 

Please look out for notes coming home this week. One will be for our Science Centre 

Excursion and one for our excursion to Callala to see Christina Anu perform. 
 

Have a great week ! 
 

Mrs Catherine Glennan 
Principal 
 

HEALTH ALERT! 
 

If your child complains of a sore stomach please be aware that we have recently had 

several children present at sick bay with vomiting and diarrhoea. All children experi-

encing these symptoms will need to be sent home and will need to stay at home until 

the bug has passed as it is proving to be highly contagious. Thank you for your un-

derstanding in this matter. 
 

SCHOOL PHONE SYSTEM 

We have a new phone system, so the school is asking all parents to please make 

sure that we have the correct mobile phone number in our system. If your details 

have changed please just notify the office. 

P&C NEWS 

Meeting in the Library on Tuesday the 30th July at 6pm. This meeting will be about 

the upcoming celebration of the schools 150th Anniversary. All welcome. 

CANTEEN—Mondays and Wednesdays  

All orders must be placed directly to the canteen before 9am and all lunch orders are 

to be written on a paper bag with your child name, class and order.  

Helpers this week are:  

Wednesday 31st July: Mel K, Mel W, Kylie. 

Monday 5th August: Rachel, Kristi & Lyn 

NO HAT NO PLAY 

No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 



 

PUB RAFFLE 

DESPERATLY NEEDING HELPERS: The school runs the Friday night Meat Raffles at the Greenwell Point Ho-

tel. We are desperately looking for someone to help. If you are available to help any Friday from 6pm until 7:30pm 

then please contact the school to put down your name. 

PUB ROSTER 

August 2nd -CAN YOU PLEASE HELP (Just ring the school) 

9th: 

16th: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

BOAT AWARDS 

   K/B- Luca & Ava  

            1B– Cale & Jetson 

            2/3G Lani & Noah 

            3/4B Abbie & Asher 

            5/6W-Arana & Brooke 

BIRTHDAYS 

  Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Jade in 3/4 who turn 10 on Wednesday 

Jordan in 5/6 who turns 11 on Sunday 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 

A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each 

 week a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  

Students enjoying NAIDOC 

Day, Doing this together.  


